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Important Information: Stationery
N a u  m a i  h a e r e  m a i  e  t e
w h ā n a u  o  K ā h u .  W e  a r e

e x c i t e d  a b o u t  y o u  j o i n i n g  u s
i n  K ā h u  t h i s  y e a r .  T h e r e  w i l l

b e  m a n y  n e w  l e a r n i n g
o p p o r t u n i t i e s  a n d  w e  c a n ’ t

w a i t  t o  s h a r e  t h e s e  w i t h  y o u .  
O u r  w e b s i t e  a n d  F a c e b o o k

p a g e  h a v e  u s e f u l  i n f o r m a t i o n
a n d  f r e q u e n t l y  a s k e d

q u e s t i o n s  t h a t  m a y  h e l p
a n s w e r  a n y  q u e r i e s  y o u  m a y

h a v e .  
     P l e a s e  h e a d  t o :

w w w . t e a o m a r a m a . s c h o o l . n z  

T o  m a k e  t h i s  e a s y  f o r  y o u ,  w e  h a v e
t e a m e d  u p  w i t h  O f f i c e M a x  M y  S c h o o l  t o

h a v e  o u r  s t a t i o n e r y  r e q u i r e m e n t s  l i s t s
l o a d e d  o n t o  m y s c h o o l . c o . n z .  

O n c e  o n  t h e  O f f i c e M a x  s i t e ,  s e l e c t  o u r
s c h o o l ,  c l i c k  ' s t a r t '  o n  v i e w  t h e

R e q u i r e m e n t s  L i s t ,  s e l e c t  y o u r  c h i l d ’ s
c l a s s ,  a n d  f o l l o w  t h e  i n s t r u c t i o n s  o n

t h e  w e b s i t e .

“Mā te huruhuru ka rere te manu”
Creating opportunities for our learners to soar

Book Bags

Kasey Young

nikki@teaomarama.school.nz

kasey@teaomarama.school.nz

Your child has a whānau

teacher who they begin each

day with and this is your first

point of contact. Please feel

free to come in and chat to us

if you have any queries or just

to come in and say hello.  We

are also able to be contacted

via our email. 

Kāhu Rua Team 

Alana Cramond

Jacqui Murphy-Curtis jacqui@teaomarama.school.nz

alana@teaomarama.school.nz

Meet the team

This year in Kāhu your child will need a book
bag. It is needed to bring home essential
information, notices and  books for some

children.  

Kāhu Tahi Team 

http://www.xn--teaomrama-9bb.school.nz/


B.Y.O.D (Bring your own device) is
an integral part of the learning

philosophy of Kāhu.
As your child will be a student of

Kāhu in 2025, we ask that you
consider supporting your child

with a device.
If you wish to learn more about

BYOD, check out our school
website and look for the tab

“Digital Technologies and BYOD”.
A document will be sent home on

the first few days of school and
we ask that this is signed and

returned ASAP.

In Terms 1 and 4, all children will be required to
bring a hat from home to wear outside. This is a non-

negotiable. Please ensure your child has a named
hat in their bag every day. A spare hat could also be
kept at school in their personal tote tray. We also ask

that you apply sunblock on your child each
morning. 

Children can bring a named water bottle each day.
Please bring enough food to ensure your child has

enough to eat for three eating times: a healthy
snack, morning tea, and lunch. 

Please have devices charged and placed on the
shelves at the beginning of each day.

We love to celebrate your child’s birthday alongside
them, but we kindly ask that you not send your child
to school with lollies to share with others due to the

large number of tamariki and dietary needs in our
space. 

Meet the teacher

 Upcoming events: 

Reminders about each day  
B.Y.O.D

On Friday 31st of January please
feel free to come into school and
meet us from 1-3pm. 

Kāhu Tahi is upstairs on the left
and Kāhu Rua is upstairs on the

right closest to the field. 
We can’t wait to see you there!  

https://www.xn--teaomrama-9bb.school.nz/digital-tech-and-byod
https://www.xn--teaomrama-9bb.school.nz/digital-tech-and-byod

